
Language Arts:  

All aboard!  Over the next 

two weeks, our class will 
discover and explore sev-

eral exciting forms of 
transportation.  We will 

discuss cars, trains, boats, 

airplanes, motorcycles and 
so many more.  There’s so 

much fun in store as we 
learn songs about things 

that go.  We will look 

closely at transportation 
picture files and have 

classroom discussions 
about them.  Which type 

of transportation is your 

favorite? 

Motor:   

The class will have a fun 
path activity involving our 

action words.  We will also 

have a fun game of 

Red Light, Green 

Light with our scooters! 

Concept  

The children will be 
playing a fun estimat-

ing game,  called 

Kookaburra, as they 
will estimate how 

many Kookaburra 
took.  We will also 

continue on working 

with our positional 
words involving our 

theme of transporta-
tion.  The class will 

have a fun activity 

with science, they will 
guess if the object with 

sink or float. 

 

  

• We have open  

registration  for 

our Summer camp 

and 2021-2022 

School year.  The 

summer activity 

fee is $30.00 and  

the fall registra-

tion fee is 

$100.00 single 

child/$150.00 

for a family.  If 

you wish to at-

tend please re-

turn the forms 

and fees to the 

office. Spots 

will not be held 

without complet-

ed forms. 

 

 

 

 

• Parent teacher 

Conferences are 

on February 15th.  

The school is only 

open to the day 

care students. 
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• Introductions:  

• Letters: Oo & Pp 

• Action Words: Come, 
come, Go & go 

Start students:  Grace  

Oreseke 

 

Craft and Writing: 

New letters Oo and Pp will 

be added to our papers this 
week.  We will also focus on 

tracing letters and shapes 
over the next two weeks.  

We will have plenty of fun 

tracing to do.  We will also 
enjoy some water coloring 

this week. 

Have a GREAT Weeks,  
Mrs. Sam 
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